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You’re invited to the opening of our newest exhibit on June 9 from 
2-4 PM. Hattie Hutchcraft Hill was born in Paris, Kentucky in 1847 
and spent most of her life as a teacher and artist. She studied in 
France at the Academie Julian from 1888-1895 and operated a 
studio in Southern California from 1895-1898. She eventually    
returned home to Paris,  Kentucky where she continued teaching 
and painting until her death in 1921. This exhibit will feature still 
lifes, seascapes, landscapes, gardenscapes, and portraits, as 
well as the works of a few of her students.  
Curated by Margaret Layton.  

Thank you to everyone that came 
out to support our annual Win, 
Place & Show Derby Party! You 
will help us continue to provide 
free or low cost programming to 
the community this year! We    
especially want to thank our  
sponsors again for their support in 
making this  party come to life! 

.
Stop by the Vault Museum 
Store and check out our sale 
items! We’ve discounted 
some of our books, prints, 
and posters. We’ve also    
added a few small items for 
kids, so be sure to check 
those out next time you’re 
here, too.  

All members receive free membership to the Hopewell Museum, discounts to all of our fee-based events, and are 
invited to our Annual Meeting Soup Supper in the fall. Membership also gives you access to a number of         
reciprocal museums, which is great for those that plan to travel this summer! 

Go to www.hopewellmuseum.org and select “Get Involved” to join or renew today!  

Join us for a fun summer outing to Shaker Village of 
Pleasant Hill on July 27. We’ll leave from the Hopewell 
Museum at 9 AM for a 10 AM tour of this interesting     
historic site in Kentucky.  
$20 Members/$25 Non-members. Call the Museum or 
email info@hopewellmuseum.org to reserve your spot by 
July 12.  
 



800 Pleasant Street 
Paris, KY  40361-1734 
 
ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED  

In case you missed it, 
you can now view 
scanned   copies of Paris 
High School, Millersburg 
Military Institute, and 
North Middletown       
yearbooks on our      
website. These         
yearbooks were scanned 
as part of an Oklahoma 
Correctional Institute   

project and with the help of volunteer Susan Ferguson 
Wheeler, we were able to get them ready for online viewing. 
These do not represent all yearbooks in our collection, but is 
a start!  
 
Visit https://www.hopewellmuseum.org/learn/collections/school-
yearbooks-collection/ to view the different yearbooks! 

Congratulations to Erin Cain of 
Bourbon County High School 
for being the winner of our    
inaugural Mary Spears Van 
Meter History Award! Erin and 
her teacher, Brayden Friedman 
will also be recognized at our 
August 9 Mary Spears Van  
Meter dinner.  
We look forward to next year 
and working with teachers and 

students to create their projects! Stay tuned for more 
information about next year’s award process! 

We are excited for another year of photography camp 
and will have some new guest speakers, but we are 
almost at capacity, so don’t forget to sign your child 
up! 

 
Space is limited, $20 per 
child includes lunch and  
supplies. Ages 8-11 
Camp: June 18-21, 12-4 
PM.  
Exhibit    opening June 21, 
5:30 PM.  

 
You can register online at 
www.hopewellmuseum.org or  
email info@hopewellmuseum.org for information.  

Bring the kids and join us at 
Hopewell Springs Park from 2-4PM 
for an old fashioned ice cream    
social! We’ll provide the ice cream! 

1958 Paris Western Senior Class 


